
 
HOMEWORK CLUB 

We are happy to announce that homework club will be meeting in room A214 on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays. This program will be running in conjunction with SPARK. Homework Club is open to every 
student. Wilson and Mrs. Lare will be running the club. The club will be announced on the morning and 
afternoon announcements. Thank you Dr. Wilson and Mrs. Lare. 
 


